FEDERATION INTERNATIONALE DE L' AUTOMOBILE

2017 MONACO GRAND PRIX

NOTE TO ALL MEDIA

Monte-Carlo, 25" May — Saturday 27 May, the FIA will host an event related to its ongoing
Women in Motorsport programme.

The event will take place at 10am in the Paddock Club — located on the quayside, next to
the paddock entrance.

Designed to advance the participation of women at all levels and in all spheres of motor sport
activity FIA Women in Motorsport has achieved notable success since its inception in 2009 and
continues to provide guidance and inspiration to girls and women across the world as the
pursue careers in motor sport.

FIA President Jean Todt will open the event, which will gather together a broad spectrum of
women working across motor sport, from junior level all the way to Formula One.

Among the personalities attending the event and will be GP3 driver Tatiana Calderon, Renault
Sport Academy driver Marta Garcia, Ferrari Commercial and Marketing Director Lucia
Pennesi, Ferrari R&D engineer Francesca Venturi, as well as FIA Women in Motor Sport
Commission President Michéle Mouton, FIA Women in Motorsport Ambassador Susie Wolff,
Williams F1 Deputy Team Principal Claire Williams, Sauber F1 Team Prinicpal Monisha
Kaltenborn, and FIA Steward Silvia Bellot, Kate Beavan Global Director of Hospitality &
Experiences and Chloe Targett-Adams Global Director, Promoter & Business Relations from
Formula 1®.

Many thanks forfihe attention,

Matteo Bonciani
FIA Formula One Head of Communications & Media Delegate
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